
What a nice week it turned 
out to be. We started the 
week a little cool but the 
warm up was fast and it turn 
out to be a beautiful week. 
They are calling for a heat 
wave this weekend! 
 
Events for This Week: 
 
Friday June 29h:  
 7:00 pm: Horseshoes - Everyone is wel-

come to come and join in the fun. Located 
at the horseshoe pits near the clubhouse. 

 7:30 pm: Texas Holder – Anyone 16 years 
of age or older are welcome to play. 

 9:00pm:Family Movie Night-Attention 
Campers!!! For our first family movie night 
the feature movie will be “Coco”. Coco is 
about Miguel who dreams of becoming an 
accomplished musician like his idol Ernesto 
de la Cruz. Desperate to prove his talent 
the rebellious Miguel, a 12-year-old Mexi-
can boy and hopeful musician is unable to 
understand the family’s continuing ban on 
all music especially when his idol and the 
greatest guitar player to ever live the de-
ceased Ernesto de la Cruz, is the town he-
ro. Miguel finds himself in the stunning and 
colorful Land of the Dead following a mys-
terious chain of events. Along the way he 
meets charming trickster the scoundrel 
skeleton Hector who will lead the way 
through the vibrant underworld and togeth-
er they set off on an extraordinary journey 
to unlock the real story behind Miguel’s 
family history. But can they do it before 
sunrise? The location of the movie will be 
determined by the weather. If the weather 
permits will we hold the movie outside by 
the soccer field at 9:00pm so bring your 
chairs and blankets and enjoy the fresh air! 
If the weather is not on our side we will 
hold it in the clubhouse. Location will be 
posted on the board on Friday. We will be 
serving popcorn and a drink. Come join us. 

 

Saturday June 30th:  
 50/50: Your sellers will be 

going door to door. The tick-
ets are sold through out the 
day and the winning number 
is drawn on Sunday morning 
around 10:00am. The number will remain on 
the board until the following Sunday morn-
ing when  the new number is drawn if 
there is room. If won the winners name 
will be posted after number. 

 10:00 am: Kid’s Bingo - Kids, grab your 
chips and your friends and come and have 
some fun! 

 10:00 am: Adult Softball - Everyone is 
welcome. 

 1:00 pm: Kid’s Flag/ Basketball - On the 
South Ball Field.  

 5:00 to 7:00 pm: Kid’s Carnival - At the 
North Field. Come and play some new 
games and old favorites to win prizes! For 
all ages. We will also have cotton candy, 
popcorn, and balloons. Fun for all!  

 8:30 pm: Mardi Gras-Adults Only. See 
attached flyer for more information. 

Sunday July 1st: 
• 10:00 am: Kid’s Softball - The weather 
calls for extreme heat this Sunday and it is 
very important that all kids are wearing hats 
and have a bottle of water with them as we 
will also determine the length of the game so 
no kids get dehydrated. 
 6:30 pm: Darts - Come join the game! 

We always have fun during this event. 
Monday July 2ns:  
 7:00 pm: Adult Bingo- 
You might be a big winner! Children may at-
tend, but must be with an adult. 
 11:00am:Adult Crafts– This week we will 

be making plastic Flowers. Cost is $5.00 
Thursday July 5th:  
•    1:00 to 2:30pm:Kids Crafts with Miss     
 7:00pm:Kid’s movie night-We will be show-
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ing Moana. In the clubhouse. Children un-
der 5 must be accompanied by an adult.  

Update on Events: 
 Texas Hold’em: We had 2 players.   
1st place: Joanna Kennedy 
2nd place: Hampton 
 
 Kids Bingo: A great start for kids bin-

go. We had 40 excited and well behaved 
children. Congratulations to Valentina our 
first winner of the year. We are back 
Saturday at 10:00am, see you then. Many 
thanks to Mrs. Jewtraw and Anthony Bee 

for donations and help. Ray and Margaret 
Doran 

 • Adult Softball: We played through the 
rain but it did clear up as it was a good 
game. Team Steve Seminack scoring two 
runs at the bottom of the ninth inning to 
beat team Rob Bray 2– to 26. 

 
 Kid’s Softball: Start of another season 

with the weather co-operating and good 
turn out of 25 kids. The kids are getting 
younger and we always encourage safety 
on the ball field. Team captain Landyn 
Laberge of the Ninja Turtles defeated 
team Owen Roberts of the Rugrats 17 to 
7. MVP’S go out to both Owen Semeniack 
and Cauum Coyle of the Ninja Turtles and 
also to Austin and Owen Roberts of the 
Rugrats. See you all next week. 

 
 Darts: We had 36 players.  Finishes:  

Jay, Pat 2, Heather 3, Ernie, Ben 3, Cliff, 
Jason, Harold, Doris, Linda, Bill 3, Ste-
phen, Robin, Carol, Charlie, Shawn. High 
score ladies: Patricia 107. High score 
men: Harold 100, Bill 120, Shawn 134, 
Charlie 122. Winning team #2 Shawn, 

Heather, Jayson, Lisa. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 50/50: # 7850948 This week’s lucky winner  
was Gale Demick from Maple 12. The pot was 
$402.00 US. Congratulations! 

 Adult Bingo: Great turn out for our first 
bingo. The pickle jar is now at $1409.00. Come 
try your luck. Don’t forget snacks and water are 
available to purchase. Children must purchase a 
entry pack and be accompanied by an adult. The 
big winner tonight was Pam Deliva. 

Upcoming Events for July: 
Watch future newsletter for more information.  
 July 7th: Field Day-Don’t forget to sign up 

for this event. The sign up sheet is in the of-
fice we will need name of the child, site ad-
dress, gender and age of the child participat-
ing. Please sign up before July 6th. Hopefully 

 



we will be blessed with a sunny weekend. 
This event will take place on the South 
side ballfield. 

 July 7th:Can/Am BBQ 
 July 7th:Pool Party-Don’t forget to sign up 

for this event. The sign up sheet is in the 
office. Please sign up before July 6th. 

 July 7th: Hayride 
 July 7th: Dance –Music by 5 O'clock Some-

where.  
 July 14th:Blue Haven Softball Tournament. 

See attached flyers for more information. 
 July 14th: Blue Haven Cribbage Tourna-

ment-This will be held in the clubhouse. 
Registration between 6:00pm and 6:30pm 
for play to start at 7:00pm. NO late com-
ers please! Ken Murphy will be running this 
fun event this year. Please see him at 10 
Brookside  before July 7 to register. The 
cost is $6.00 US per player. $5.00 US to 
plat and $1.00 US for high hand of the 
evening. All money goes back to the win-
ners. 

 July 15th: General Meeting 
 July 16th to July 18th:Kids Christmas 

Crafts with Miss Flo. 
 July 20th: Christmas Movie - Join us 

Christmas Eve for Movie Night.  
 July 21st: Breakfast with Santa 
 July 21st: Santa Returns With Presents. 
 July 21st:Hayride With Santa 
 July 21st: Golf Cart Parade   
 July 28th: Horseshoe Tournament 
 July 29th: Hayride 
 
Welcome! 
Please join us in welcoming our newest addi-
tion to the Blue Haven Family: 
 Michale & Christine Benway On Spring 6 
 
Special Happy 
Birthday Wish:  
The team at Blue Haven 
would like to wish a 
VERY HAPPY 56th 
BIRTHDAY to David Be-
chard, our park manager. We hope you have a 
great day! 
 
Congratulations! 

To Stephanie Maduro on graduating from col-
lage and good luck at the university in your 

chosen field of child studies. 

Happy Birthday: 
Happy Birthday greetings this week go out to: 
 6/29: Meagan Leinen 
 6/29: Brenda Prince 
 7/1: John Maduro 
 7/1: Gloria Foglietta 
 7/2: Sara Seguin 
 7/4: Lynda Martin 
 
Happy Anniversary: 
Happy Anniversary  greetings this week go out 
to: 
 6/29: Cundy & Mike Jones 33 years 
 6/29: Linda & Larry Lecker 40 years 
 
 
 
 
 
 
NOTICE: Please remember there are NO 
PETS ALLOWED at the activity events.  
Not everyone is a pet lover and not all pets 
get along with another pet. We wouldn't want 
to see anyone or a pet getting hurt is a pet 
got aggressive with another pet. I hope every-
one understands our concerns and can help by 
following our rules. Have a great summer. 
DAVE. 
 
Friendly Reminder 
Please run all refrigerators and hot water 
heaters on propane. This will help out our 
electrical system. Remember electrical ap-
pliances such as heaters and hot plates are 
not allowed. With the high temperatures 
coming this weekend it is very important to 
follow pour guidelines on this. Please DO 
NOT try to run you’re A/C units and charge 
your golf carts at the same time. Your co-
operation is appreciated. 
 
WILDLIFE: Please do not keep household 
garbage at your site even if it is in a covered 
can it will still attract skunks and raccoons. 
We have had a lot of concerns with the 
amount of skunks around. Your cooperation is 
appreciated. 
 
Some Reminders: 
If you would like us to put something in the 



Gazette it needs to be submitted to us by no 
later than 2:30 pm on Thursday 
  
 
 
       
 
 
 
 
 

   



 


